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Senator Scullion asked:

Where does the fee go?

Does the NLC receive a commission from the fee?

Answer:

Financial benefits from barge landing agreements are paid to or for the benefit of the
traditional Aboriginal owners of the relevant land pursuant to s 35(4) of the Aboriginal Land

Rights (Northern Territory) Act 1976 (Cth).

The NLC does not receive a commission from that fee.



